
 
    

 
 

                            March 2, 2017  

1410 State Street North   
Hartselle, AL  35640 

 

Phone  (256) 773-5243 
Fax   (256) 773-1654 

 
Ken Blackwood: 

krblackwood@gmail.com  
(205) 566-9197 

 

Internet: 
MorganBaptist.com 

 

Email: 
Morgan.Association.MBA@gmail.com 

 

The Morgan Baptist Association  
office is open Monday -- Thursday 

8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 

Caring Place Client Bible Study 
Childcare Volunteers Needed 

2-4 workers needed Thursday mornings, 
twice per month for 1 1/2 hours each 
day.@ Liberty Baptist, Hartselle, Lynn 
Harvell, Pastor. No meeting during 
Spring Break. If interested, please call 
Virginia Alexander, Caring Place  
Director, for more information:  
256-773-7922. 
 

 

 

Don’t Forget: 
North American Missions 
Emphasis and Annie  
Armstrong Easter  
Offering—March 5-12 
Daylight Savings Time Begins—
Sunday, March 12 
MBA Finance Committee Meeting—
Thursday, March 16 
School Spring Break—March 27-31 

Communicator 

   Upcoming Events 
 

Pastor’s Conference  
Mondays @ 10:30 a.m.  

@ MBA Office—Hacker Hall  
 

Upcoming Speakers 
 

March 
6 – Alan Queen – Pastor, Bellview  
 Baptist Church  
13 – Kevin Scott–NAMB Church  
 Planter, Pastor, The Well,  
 Boston, MA 
20 – Stephen Cannon – Pastor, First 
 Baptist Church, Falkville 
27 – Thomas Erb – Pastor, Hopewell 
 Baptist Church April  
 

April 
3 – Chris Martin – Pastor, Pleasant 
 Hill Baptist Church 
10 – Willie Alexander – Collegiate 
 Ministries Director, Calhoun 
 Community College and  
 Alabama A&M University 
17 - Ben Bates – Pastor, New Center
 Baptist Church 
24 - Lamar Duke – Church Planting 
 Strategist, Alabama State Board 
 of Missions 
 

Senior Adult Luncheon  
Thursday, March 2 

Noon 
MBA Trustees Meeting 

Tuesday, March 7 
9:00 a.m. 

Disaster Relief Meeting 
Tuesday, March 7 

10:00 a.m. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

AARP Tax help available at MBA 
Hacker Hall Tuesdays and Wednesdays 

by APPOINTMENT ONLY. Call  
256-318-5440 for an appointment. 

 
            

    Disaster Relief  
           Training 
          March 9-11 
                             Central Park B.C. 

                   Rev. Ken R. Blackwood 
   Director of Missions & Ministries 

MBA 100th Anniversary 
In 2019, Morgan Baptist Association will 

celebrate our 100th Anniversary! We  
would like to begin collecting information 

(photos, letters, articles, etc.) and  
memorabilia from MBA churches that will 
help us remember and tell the story of the 

Morgan Baptist Association’s  
first 100 years. If you have any information 

or items you think should be included, 
please contact the association office. 


